
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College Inclusion Projects 

We currently have a grant opportunity for a contractor to develop a pilot project that creates an 
inclusive environment on college campuses for students with intellectual and developmental 
disabilities.  Applicants will ensure that students with I/DD are connected to resources and fully 
included in the college experience.    

The ADDPC will award funds to winning grantees that can demonstrate strong active support for 
inclusion of students with I/DD across all parts of the college experience, including academic, 
administrative, support services, and extra-curricular activities. 

The grant is available only to publicly funded Arizona state colleges or universities. The total 
amount of funding available is $100,000 over a 12-month period. Multiple awards may be 
made. 

A pre-application conference is scheduled for May 1, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. Arizona Time at 
our Arizona Developmental Disabilities Planning Council office, located at 3839 North Third 
Street, Suite 306, Phoenix, Arizona 85012. If unable to attend in person, teleconferencing is 
available by dialing 1-240-454-0879, Access Code 806-463-229 #.  

Grant Release: 
Monday, April 15, 2019 

Due Date of Applications: 
May 24, 2019, 4:00 p.m. Arizona Local Time 

Pre-Application Conference: 
May 1, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. Arizona Time 

Anticipated Review:  
June 2019 

Amendment (if any) Posted: 
May 2, 2019 

Anticipated Award:  
July 1, 2019 

Letters of Intent Due (not mandatory): 
May 16, 2019 

 

Questions? 
Call (602) 542-8976 

GRANT OPPORTUNITY: 
INCLUSION IN COLLEGES 

 


































































